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Intervention of Slovenia
Review of Finland
27th Session of UPR Working Group 
Geneva, 3 May 2017




Mr. President,

Slovenia thanks Finland for the report, presentation and commitment to the UPR process.

After carefully reviewing the national report, we particularly welcome the information on the drafting of a new National Action Plan on Fundamental and Human Rights, the information on ratifications and the information on the services available to older persons in Finland. We would appreciate, if information on human rights and environment could be included in the national report for the next UPR cycle.

We offer the following recommendations to Finland:
· Provide sufficient resources to continue with systematic human rights education and training of teachers at all levels of national education.
· Improve access to effective legal remedies for victims of discrimination.

Thank you.
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